
 

24th March 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Ms Ung will be absent from school next week as she’s away on an exciting Erasmus trip to Italy 
to learn more about Early Years Education. 
 
Red class will be taught by Ms Tkachenko next week, alongside Ms Claridge. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Sorensen 
Head of Lower School                            

                                                                                              

 

 


